

## KINGSBRIDGE COMMUNITY COLLEGE

Balkwill Road, Kingsbridge, Devon TQ7 1PL

t 01548852641 e kingsbridgecollege.org.uk

Principal: Tina Graham

www.kingsbridgecollege.org.uk

June 2024

Dear Future Student of Biology,

## Re: Summer A 'Level Bridging Work Preparation

Welcome to the course. You will be introduced to the expectations both in and out of school and will be set up with your bridging work to carry out over the summer holidays. Please work hard on this work, the work will set you up for September and most of our good to outstanding students complete this work to a **very high standard**. The quality of this very first bit of work often reflects what you are going to be like as a student. We expect everyone to work to the best of their ability, remembering that this course is the next step towards higher education and beyond. We hope you enjoy this brief introduction and look forward to collecting your work in September.

Please do the following:

- 1. Make notes using the information on each page.
- 2. Answer the questions in the booklet at the bottom of each page.
- 3. Mark your answers yourself, the answers are at the end of the booklet.
- 4. Find **one** news item related to biology that breaks this summer and write a brief summary of it.

This work is compulsory, please bring the finished pieces with you to your first Biology lesson in September.

<u>PLEASE CAN YOU KINDLY:</u> RETURN THE HEAD START INTO BIOLOGY IN THE FIRST WEEK OF SEPTEMBER TERM SO THAT THIS RESOURCE IS AVAILABLE TO STUDENTS IN THE FUTURE.

If you did not attend the 6<sup>th</sup> Form Induction Day then you need to email and a pack will be posted out to you.

<u>emma.walsh@kingsbridgecollege.org.uk</u>

Enjoy the summer and see you when you return,

Yours sincerely

Emma Walsh

Head of Biology ext 162

National Teaching School designated by

National College for

Teaching & Leadership